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Mr. Greg Mello 
Los Alamos Study Group 
2901 Summit Place NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87106 

Dear Mr. Mello: 

Thank you for your communications of March 31 and April 6, 2020.  Notwithstanding 
the COVID-19 pandemic response, the Board continues to provide independent oversight and 
our employees continue to have ready access to defense nuclear facilities. 

We appreciate your concern, and we ask you to remain in touch. 

Yours truly, 

Bruce Hamilton 
Chairman 
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